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2022-2023 Perry High School Holds FCCLA Officer Installation Ceremony 
 
HOUSTON COUNTY, GA – Perry High school recently held the official officer installation ceremony 
for Family, Career and Community Leaders of America (FCCLA). New Perry High School FCCLA 
officer positions are: 
 
 President      Amelia Kelly 
 First Vice President     Sara Ford 
 Vice President of Membership   Gracie Svoboda 
 Vice President of Public Relations  Jersey Wright 
 Vice President of Community Service  Cathryn Geiger 
 Chapter Historian     Mary Carver 
 

Advisors Kama Beaumarchais and Crystal Quick are 
extremely excited to begin another year of FCCLA with 
such wonderful leaders. “These students applied and 
were selected to represent the local chapter of Perry High 
FCCLA,” said Crystal Quick, Perry High School FCCLA 
Advisor. “During the official candle lighting installation 
ceremony, incoming President, Amelia Kelly, was handed 
the official gavel to lead her team of officers.”  
 
Following the ceremony, officers began planning for this 

year’s calendar of events and tackling the challenge of keeping the fun in FCCLA through their 
extensive program of work. Officers will attend DISCOVER training to help them grow as officers both 
personally and professionally.  
 
Quick added, “This group of officers have numerous plans in the works to make this year a huge 
success for their chapter members. We look forward to another year of incredible inspiration and 
service because together we are successful!”  

 
Photo (from left): Mary Carver, Cathryn Geiger, Gracie Svoboda, Amelia Kelly, Jersey Wright and 
Sara Ford 
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